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From the Principal’s Desk 
 
It was a privilege to listen to our prospective school 
captains present their speeches at the school assembly 
on Wednesday. They are a group of eight amazing young 
people, who will all make fantastic leaders. I look forward 
to working with you all next year. The announcement 
regarding school captains and SRC executive will be 
made at the presentation assembly on Tuesday 13 
December at 10am. Everyone is most welcome to attend. 
 
Christmas Carols 
Thank you to the K/1/2 students and our fantastic band 
who did an amazing job at the Carols on Sunday 
evening, well done! Thanks to Mr Whitney and Fiona 
Clarke and the teachers for ensuring that everyone was 
well prepared.  
 
School Reports 
These will be distributed to parents today. This will give 
parents the opportunity to discuss any concerns they may 
have with the teacher before the end of the school year. 
Please ensure that you read the attached letter regarding 
the attendance that is listed on the reports. If you have 
any further questions please don’t hesitate to contact the 
school. 
 
Classes 2017 
At this stage we will have 15 classes next year at our 
school. Children have been placed into classes ready for 
the start of the 2017 school year. Children will be told 
who their teacher is on the first day next year. We are not 
announcing this at present - if we receive only a few more 
children we will have to structure another class which 
would change the plan somewhat. Some classes will be 
taught by casual teachers at the start of the New Year, as 
some teachers are going to be on leave and we are still 
waiting for staffing to fill some other positions. As soon as 
we know what is happening with these positions we will 
let parents and children know. Rest assured every class 
will have a teacher ready to teach at the start of the New 
Year. 
 
Final Assembly 
Our final assembly for the year will be held on Monday 
12 December at 2:10pm in the hall. This will be the final 
assembly for the year for gold cards, achievement 
awards, plus any other additional end of year awards. 
Parents are more than welcome to attend this assembly.  
Our major assembly for yearly awards will be held on 
Tuesday 13 December at 10am in the hall. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Class Party Day / Final Day for 2016 
This will be Friday 16 December. Stages are going to be 
involved in various activities throughout the day. Notes 
and information have been distributed regarding this day 
– if you have not received this information, please contact 
the school office for details.  
We will officially farewell our Year 6 students for 2016 
with our farewell tunnel at the end of the school day. We 
will assemble under the school cola at approximately 
3:10pm. Parents are welcome to this assembly to 
farewell the Year 6 students. 
 
Kind Regards  
Deb Langfield 
 
Back to School packs – 2017 

As we start to plan for the New Year, we are pleased to 
announce that we have partnered with Staples for Back 
to School 2017. 
To take the hassle out of ordering your school supplies, 
we have already updated the Staples Back to School 
system with our selected list of items from which you can 
order. The Staples Back to School program is a safe and 
secure ordering platform, and you can have your goods 
delivered straight to your door.  
How to order:  

1. Log onto www.staplesbacktoschool.com.au 

2.      Type in our School ID 286230 to access a list of 

items that we have selected. 

3.      Follow the prompts to place your order. 

Please note: Default quantities on lists are those 

determined by students’ teachers.  

From the list of items we have selected you may also add 
any additional products that you require to purchase at 
special Staples Back to School prices. For more 
information, please refer to the FAQs on the Staples 
Back to School Website, or contact the dedicated Staples 
Back to School customer service on 1800 268 625. 
 

Lennox Lookout 
 

Lennox Head Public School 

25 Byron Street 

Lennox Head NSW 2478 

T 02 6687 7230 

F 02 6687 7082 

E lennoxhead-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 
Respect, Responsibility, Integrity 

WHAT’S COMING UP! 
WEEK 10   
Mon 12 Dec Final assembly 2.10pm 

Tues 13 Dec Presentation assembly 10am 

  Sausage sizzle/Gelato Day  

Wed 14 Dec Year 6 Farewell Dinner in the hall 

Thurs 15 Dec Year 6 fun day 

Fri 16 Dec Last day for students term 4 

 

http://www.staplesbacktoschool.com.au/
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Student of the Week 

Our student of the week is a kind, polite and helpful 
member of the class who consistently displays our 
three key values of Respect, Responsibility and 
Integrity. 
He is an excellent role model both in and out of the 

classroom where 
he can always be 
relied upon to 
complete work 
responsibly and 
to the best of his 
ability.  
He is a talented 
sportsperson who 
plays fairly in the 
playground and 
his positive 
attitude makes 
him a valued 
student of Lennox 
Head Public 
School. 
 

Congratulations Kobi D 
 
Meet our Merit Student 

 

Jake K 

 
 
Thought for the week: 

“Maybe Christmas the Grinch thought doesn’t come from 

a store.” Dr Seuss 

 

 

 

Weekly Achievement Awards 

 

Soren J KC Levi S    KT 
Bailey S KZ Shyla L   1M 
Ashlee W 1W Xavier A      1/2W 
Jesse G 2N Taj O      2/3O 
Isabella 3A Harvey O   3/4J 
Lexi O  4S Rhett W    4/5L  
Jackson P 5/6A Brianna W   5/6R 
Billy B  Library  
 
Recognising Student Achievements 
Gold Cards – Week 8 Term 4 
 
Elishia L     Mylaya D             Zuri H 
Lachlan P     Micah P               Tait W 
Thomas S     Kaiya S x 2           Mitchell H 
Callum S     Tess W                 Rhett W 
Riley B                     Tom S                  Siobahn K x 2 
    
Three Respects in Action – Dolphin Slips 
Dolphin Slips are given to children for demonstrating the 
three Key Values of Respect, Responsibility and Integrity 
in the playground. Draws are made each week from the 
Dolphin Slip box. Each child receives a canteen voucher. 
 

Ayla V  Jedd W  Ryan K 
Jai G  Sally G 
 
Teaching Respect and Responsibility 
The Bear Award is given to the class that demonstrates 
the best listening and participation skills during the 
weekly assembly. 

 
Week: 9 Class: 4S Well done 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     Respect in Assembly 
                        Appreciate the achievement 
                    of others. Clap politely and listen. 
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Library News - Buckett of Books  
 

 
 
For the month of December - congratulations to 
Zahara T for:  
Exceptional effort in all Key Learning Areas  
Consistently completes her reading log  
Reads for enjoyment 
Valued student at Lennox Head Public School 
Polite and courteous at all times 
 

 
 
Canteen Roster Week 10 
 

 
 

Swimming Week 2 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Week 
Commence 

Mon Tue Wed  Thu Fri 

12 Dec 
Help 
Needed 

Carmen Julie Anneke 
Michelle 
Annie 
Gemma 
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Some of our wonderful students

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 


